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City of Toledo 

Traffic Enforcement Blitz - Super Bowl weekend 

NARRATIVE: 

The Toledo Police Department will be conducting a city wide traffic enforcement blitz 
starting February 9th through February 10th, 2025. Enforcement will be concentrated to 
major roadways around the city including areas with a higher number of reported traffic 
crashes and traffic complaints. Enforcement efforts will focus on O.V.I., Speed and 
Seatbelt usage. The times of this enforcement will vary. 

Some portions of this enforcement special will be funded by the National Highway Traffic 
Safety Administration through a grant that is administered by the State of Ohio 
Department of Criminal Justice Services. 

This traffic blitz is in conjunction with a national traffic safety campaign that 
encompasses the "Super Bowl" weekend period.· 
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